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Although GPC respectfullly disagrees with any precedent requiring
the consideration of event: beyond the plant design basis in the IEB
85-03 program, we will address inadvertent valve positioning as evaluated
by the BWROG Committee relative to the pertinent valves at Plant Hatch.
The BWROG, however, has not completed development of the generic
methodology needed for Plant Hatch-specific differential pressure
calculations. The timeliness of GPC's response to Supplement 1 is
dependent on the generic work being conducted by General Electric for the
BHROG. Upon receipt of the BWROG input, GPC will provide the NRC with
the information requssted in IEB 85-03, Supplement 1. The current BWROG
schedule calls for a mid-July 1988 submittial to the NRC on the generic
methodology. GPC plans to submit plant-specific calculations within 30
days of the BWROG submittial date. Also, as stated in GPC's May 4, 1988,
letter to the NRC (Reference 2), GPC would like to meet with appropriate
NRC staff personnel to discuss the details of the IEB 85-03 program

If you have questions in this regard, please contact our office at

any time.
Sincerelyy/f'
/ (
) 2N A 2////
(872 Al
R. P. McDonald
GKM/cd
REFERENCES:

1. Letter, R. F. Janecek (BWROG) to J. H. Sniezek (NRC), "IE
Bulletin 85-03," dated March 28, 1988.

2. GPC Letter SL-4431, from R. P. McDonald (GPC) to USNRC,
“Request for Additional Information on IE Bulletin 85-03,"
dated May 4, 1988.

c: (See next page.)
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Georgia Power Company

Mr. J. T. Beckham, Jr., Vice President - Plant Hatch
Mr. L. 7. Gucwa, Manager Nuclear Safety and Licensing
GO-NORMS

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, D.C.
Mr. L. P. Crocker, Licensing Project Manager - Hatch

U. S. Nuclear Requlatory Commission, Region Ii
Dr. J. N. Grace, Regional Administrator
Mr. P. Holmes-Ray, Senior Resident Inspector - Hatch




